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One must admit that this art was influenced to some extent
by the Italian masters of Siena, Florence, and Venice; from
them it learned some lessons.  And in the same way it may
be admitted that, as has been said, the fourteenth-century
Byzantine painters sought at times to revive their impover-
ished art by imitating the narrative style of their own sixth-
century models. Nevertheless imitation of Italy was always
cautious and restrained, and it cannot be doubted that this
art remained essentially Byzantine alike in arrangement in
style, and in iconography.   Its incontestable originality and
creative power are evidenced by the altered character of its
iconography, which has become richer and more complex
reviving ancient motifs and at the same time inventing new
subjects; it is manifested in its incomparable colour sense
which at times suggests modern impressionist art.   These
new qualities are in themselves the expression of a new
aesthetic by virtue of which a particular value is attached to
beauty of form, to technical skill, to graceful attitudes, and
to the portrayal of facial emotions.   One can therefore no
longer dispute either the definitely Byzantine character or
the originality of this last renaissance (from the fourteenth to
the sixteenth century) which may be called a Third Golden
Age of Byzantine Art.
The architectural creations of this period need not long
detain us.  There are, however, some buildings worthy of
note, such as the charming church of the Pantanassa at
Mistra (first half of the fifteenth century) or that of the
Serbian monastery at Decani (first half of the fourteenth
century), both interesting examples of the combination of
Western influence with Byzantine tradition.  Their exterior
decoration is also very picturesque, as is that of the Serbian
churches of the Morava school (end of the fourteenth
century). On the whole the Byzantine buildings of this time
do little more than carry on the traditions of the preceding
period, and though we find in them great variety and can
even distinguish different schools of architecture, such as the
C^reek and Serbian schools, there are few really original
creations. Beautiful churches were still being built, such as
the Fetiyeh Djami at Constantinople, the church of the

